Directors Row Water Main
Replacement

May 2018

Project Goals

1. Increase reliability of water service to businesses by replacing water mains that have seen an increasing number
of breaks over the past 30+ years.

Project Description

The project involves the replacement of 2,200 linear feet of water main and the reconnection of water service laterals
on Directors Row from Executive Boulevard to the intersection with Secretary Drive and along Secretary Drive to its
intersection with Production Road in the Interstate Industrial Park. The water main will be installed primarily using
horizontal direction drilling (HDD) with some open trench construction. Eight fire hydrants will also be replaced.

Project Time Line

May 2018 — Construction begins
Mid-July 2018 — Construction completed

Estimated Project Cost

$267,000

Project Manager

Construction Manager — Ron Sheppard
260-427-2705 or ron.sheppard@cityoffortwayne.org

Contractor

Lawnscape Land Management, Inc.

City Council District 3
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